
Board of Selectmen 

Notice of Cancellation of Regular Meeting 

March 22, 2016 

 

 

The scheduled regular meeting of the Board of Selectmen set for Tuesday, March 22, 2016 has been 

cancelled.  A special meeting has been called for Monday, March 21, 2016. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Christine Hayward, Administrative Assistant 

 


